
 

 
 
 
 
 
November 6, 2018 
 

 
 
 
Henry Gillert, Project Manager 
Rubb, Inc. 
 
 
Via e-mail to:  hgillert@rubbusa.com  
 
Re:   RFP #19031 – Ground Equipment Storage Building at 
 Portland International Jetport 
 
Dear Henry: 
 

On Tuesday, October 23, 2018, the City of Portland received two proposals in response to RFP 
19031 – Ground Equipment Storage Building at  Portland International Jetport. 
 
 Recently, the selection committee met and I am happy to inform you that the staff at the Jetport 
have recommended the contract be awarded to Rubb, Inc. (please see attached award recommendation 
memo).  
 
 Henry, a contract will be forthcoming from our legal department.  We look forward to working 
with Rubb, Inc. on this project. 
 
 In the meantime, should you have any questions, please feel free to call me at (207) 874-8654.    
 
 Sincerely, 
 

 Karen Marston/s 
 Karen Marston 
 Assistant Purchasing Manager 
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